
Last weekend our skater Peter Murphy skated a new National Record on the 1500m distance in the ISU World Championships in 
Seoul, Korea. Here are the results: 


500m:      43.436 distance ranking: 35th

1000m: 1:27.844 distance ranking: 43rd 

1500m: 2:16.151 NR & PB distance ranking: 43rd


Congrats Peter!  

Due to the Coupe du Printemps there will be NO TRAINING next weekend (18.03-19.03) 
The next training after the 15th of March will be on the 22nd March at usual time. 


Next competitions we have skaters attending:


18.03 - 19.03.2023 National Championships Juniors NED, Leeuwarden 

26.03.2023              National Championships Luxembourg (registration until 21.3), Luxembourg

  8.04 -   9.04.2023  Easter Tournament 41st Silver M for Masters, Gent

16.04 - 23.04.2023 Masters International Short Track Games-Silver M for Masters, Amsterdam


The last ice session of the season 2022/2023 is on the 26th of March, the day of the National Championships. 
We plan to arrange ice training in Reims or other places to replace the missing ice. Please let us know if you are interested.

We have two training-camps in the pipeline: 

11.04 - 15.04.2023 Albertville, France 

29.07 -   5.08.2023 Oberstdorf, Germany


Further information about Shorttrack and upcoming competitions can be found at www.shorttrackonline.info and also at www.shorttrack.lu.
Please don’t hesitate to contact us by e-mail ulpv@shorttrack.lu if you have any further questions!

NEW NATIONAL RECORD SKATED IN KOREA!

SHORT TRACK NEWS 
Nr. 10  Season 2022/2023

http://www.shorttrackonline.info/
http://www.shorttrack.lu/
mailto:ulpv@shorttrack.lu

